

Cedarbank School

HEAD TEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East Livingston EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

22nd May 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

All pupils who are not taking part in school camp next week will be taxied in and out of the main Cedarbank building each morning and afternoon where they will be following a timetable in the main building. Pupils are asked to report straight to the PE hall on arrival on Monday morning where they will be allocated a class.

Best wishes,

Ann M O'Hagan Head Teacher









